
 
Project Update 

Happy Valley Road Walkway Project 
 
Date: 11/06/15  
 
This week, the Contractor completed paving the walkway and conform areas along 
Happy Valley Road between Redwood Lane & Panorama Drive, as well as completing 
the fence installation.  
 
Next week, weather permitting, the Contractor anticipates performing the following 
work: 
 

1. Remove and replace existing crosswalk striping at the intersection of Happy 
Valley Road & Panorama Drive, as well as the fog line stripe along Happy Va;;eu 
Road between Panorama Drive & Redwood Lane; 

2. Perform Punchlist items of work. 
 

There will be no work on Wednesday, November 11th in observance of the Veteran’s Day 
Holiday. 
 
This will be the final Project update. Thank you for your patience and cooperation during 
the course of the project. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns I may be reached at (925) 284-1951.  Again, your 
patience and cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
 
Farzaneh Sanders 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


